
 
Dear Dr. Ghidoni, 
 
My name is Thomas Rubio, and I am an incoming medical 
student from Midland, Texas. Thank you for supporting the 
School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students program. Your 
generosity allowed me to receive a TTUHSC branded 
stethoscope this year. I am extremely grateful to be a part of 
TTUHSC. It has allowed me the opportunity to learn and serve 
in the community that has given so much to me. Thank you 
again for your support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Thomas Rubio 




